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  Tel: 202-882-6227
Auditions for 2010-11 Season
“Embracing Dreams”

Teatro de la Luna invites Spanish-speaking actors over 18 to audition for its 20th season, Embracing Dreams. The season will include its two mainstage productions, playreading performances and daytime children’s shows.  The theatre is also interested in bilingual actors who will provide live English dubbing during specified productions.  Auditions will be held Saturday, August 14 from 11 am to 4 pm, and Monday, August 16 from 5 to 9 pm at Casa de la Luna, 4020 Georgia Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC 20011 (two blocks from the Georgia Avenue/Petworth Metro Station on the Green Line).

Interested actors should prepare a monologue or poem in Spanish, no longer than two minutes.  For live English dubbing, we shall provide material from which auditioners will read.  To reserve an audition slot or for more information, call: 
202-882-6227 / 703-548-3092

Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org            Website:  www.teatrodelaluna.org
Teatro de la Luna, a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization, receives support from the Arlington County Cultural Affairs Division,
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